TOWN OF EAST MONTPELIER, VERMONT SELECTBOARD

Amy Willis (2017 – 2020) Gene Troia (2016 – 2018) Kim Swasey (2017 – 2019) Carl Etnier (2016 – 2019)

Chair, Seth Gardner (2015 - 2018)

March 30, 2017

TOWN OF EAST MONTPELIER INVITATION TO SUBMIT CONSTRUCTION BIDS

The Town of East Montpelier is seeking bids for 2017 construction services for the replacement of a culvert on Murray Road. The cut-off date for receiving bids is:

Monday, May 1, 2017 at 4:00 p.m.

Please submit bids to: Town of East Montpelier

C. Bruce Johnson, Town Administrator 40 Kelton Road (physical location) P.O. Box 157 (mailing address) East Montpelier, VT 05651 eastmontadmin@comcast.net

There will be a pre-bid meeting at the Murray Road site on Monday, April 10, 2017, 9:00 a.m. Although not mandatory, we highly recommend attendance at the meeting.

Plans, bid documents, and other pertinent information can be seen at: http://eastmontpeliervt.org/murray-road-culvert-replacement-project-construction-bid-notice/

Please direct questions to: C. Bruce Johnson, Town Administrator

eastmontadmin@comcast.net (802) 223-3313 x 204

The Town, through the Selectboard, reserves the right to waive any informalities or minor defects in a submitted bid, to reject any or all bids, and to select any bid deemed to be in the best interests of the Town of East Montpelier.

EMAIL: eastmontadmin@comcast.net

PHONE: (802) 223-3313 X 204

FAX: (802) 223-4467

40 KELTON ROAD P.O. BOX 157 EAST MONTPELIER, VT 05651